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July 14, 2021 Enforcement File: 2020-1013 

                                                                                                                

 

AltaGas Ltd. 

1700, 355 4th Ave. 

SW Calgary, Alberta 

T2P 0J1 

 

Attention: Aaron Bishop, SVP, Operations 

 

RE: Pipeline constructed contrary to regulations  

 

Dear Mr. Bishop, 

 

On August 9, 2019, the BC Oil and Gas Commission (Commission) issued AltaGas 
Holdings Inc. (AltaGas) pipeline permit #100107086 (permit) to construct a 
pipeline in the province of British Columbia.   
 
During an inspection of the pipeline by Commission staff, it was discovered that a 
slide had occurred that resulted in eroded material leaving the permitted right of 
way.  Once AltaGas was notified of the issue, they commenced clean up and 
rehabilitation of the right of way and surrounding land.  AltaGas cooperated with 
the Commission on the investigation.  
 
During the investigation, it was determined that AltaGas did not follow their own 
Environmental Protection Plan on the construction and inspection of the pipeline. 
 
Given the circumstances, AltaGas is hereby issued a warning for the following: 

AltaGas, on or about June 10, 2020, did fail to comply with Section 3(1)(a) of the 
Pipeline Regulations. 

If AltaGas has any questions about this matter, please feel free to contact the undersigned. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
 

  

  
Compliance and Enforcement Officer 
BC Oil and Gas Commission

 

<original signed by>


